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Intergovernmental 

Consultation  

 

 

 

Proposal to Amend the Food and Organic Waste Policy 
Statement 

Ministry/Department 

Ontario Ministry of Environment, Conservations and Parks (MECP) 

Consultation Deadline 

Saturday, November 14, 2020 

Summary 

MECP is proposing amendments to the Food and Organic Waste Policy Statement to 

help harmonize materials accepted into green bins and other collection systems.  

Proposed Form of Input 

Staff will prepare a written submission.  

Rationale 

The City has an interest in responding to proposals related to food and organic 
waste policy given the City’s waste collection system.  

Lead 

Environmental Services – Solid Waste  

Link to Ministry Website 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-2498 

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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